
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you had a relaxing and restful Easter holiday. 

We have a very busy few weeks ahead of us in school with many events planned, including the Year 6 

residential.  Year 5 parents, please look out for information regarding next year’s residential coming 

shortly! 

Core Kids Club 

Core Kids Club, part of the same company who run our hugely popular football club and Friday lunchtime 

sports club, have taken over our After School Club provision and are off to a flying start.  They offer a 

range of structured activities and operate from 3.15pm—6pm Monday to Friday, with a range of session 

lengths available.  The sessions are proving to be very popular and the website for bookings is 

www.corekidsclub.co.uk 

Behaviour and safeguarding  

We are very proud of the behaviour of the vast majority of our pupils who conduct themselves impecca-

bly, both inside and outside of school.  We work continually within school to maintain these high stand-

ards and are always very grateful for how supported we are by parents in these matters.  Our first re-

sponsibility at school is to ensure pupil safety and we are focussing at the moment on safe behaviour 

during break and lunch times, so we would encourage you to continue to talk to your children about the 

importance of following safety rules and instructions while at school.    

Attendance 

Absence Requests: Please remember that we have very strict guidance to follow around what can and 

cannot be authorised. We are unable to authorise leave in term time unless it is exceptional circumstanc-

es such as a religious observation or family emergency.  If your child is attending an Open Day at second-

ary school, please email the school office to let us know- there is no need to complete an Absence Re-

quest Form.  

Bank Holidays 

Please note that school will be closed on Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May due to 

Bank Holidays. 

Wishing you a peaceful week, 

Ms Quinell 
Headteacher 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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Key Dates: 

Summer Term 2023  

Monday 17th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday—school closed 

Friday 5th May 
Red, White and Blue PTA Royal Non 

uniform day 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday—school closed 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June Half Term 

Sunday 25th June PTA Family Fun Day (Time TBC) 

Tuesday 4th July  
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2          

Sports Day (9.30-11.30) 

Thursday 6th July 
Reserve Sports Day for Reception, 

Year 1 & Year 2 (9.30-11.30) 

Tuesday 11th July 
Year 3 and Year 4                         

Sports Day (9.30-11.30) 

Wednesday 12th July 
Year 5 and Year 6                         

Sports Day (9.30-11.30) 

Thursday 13th July 
Reserve Sports Day for                    

Year 3 & Year 4 (9.30-11.30) 

Tuesday 18th July 
Reserve Sports Day for                   

Year 5 & Year 6 (9.30-11.30) 

Thursday 20th July Year 6 Leavers’ Service (Time TBC) 

Friday 21st July Summer Term Ends (1.30pm Finish) 

Autumn Term 2023 

Wednesday 6th September Autumn Term Starts 


